
 
 

NOTICE 
TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the regular meeting of the Township Committee 
of the Township of Chesterfield scheduled for October 28, 2021 has been 
cancelled.  All business previously scheduled for October 28, 2021 will be on the 
agenda for the next regular scheduled meeting of the Township Committee on 
Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Building, 295 
Bordentown-Chesterfield Road in Chesterfield Township.   
 
         

Caryn M. Hoyer, RMC 
        Township Clerk 


